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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 3rd June 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you may be aware your child is a member of our school council as part of our school council 

they play an important role within our school community and help make decisions.  

 

School council meetings will now be held before school on a Thursday from 8.30am in the 

community room.  The meetings will begin from Thursday 11th June.  Children need to enter school 

via the library door where they will be met by Miss Odain.  Children will be back in class for the 

start of the school day and follow their normal daily routine.  

 

If your child will be able to attend the school council meetings before school could you please 

return the permission slip below by email to acknowledge that you have received the letter. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Reynolds    Miss C Odain 

Head Teacher   HLTA 

 

 

Name __________________________________    Year ____________________ 

 

I acknowledge that I have received the letter regarding school council and give permission for my 

child to attend the meetings.  

 

 

Signed __________________________________                    Date ____________________                

 


